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December 8, 2021 
 
 
 
 

Scott Stafford 
Manager, Parks and Forestry 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on December 7, 2021, 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 8th Report of the Trees and Forests 
Advisory Committee from its meeting held on October 27, 2021: 
 
a) the City BE REQUESTED to use the new Municipal Climate Lens tool to explore the 
implications of varying hydro lines in new developments or developments particularly as it 
relates to reducing the impact of severe storms on the electrical systems as well as on 
improving the ability to plant much larger trees along sidewalks in order to make walking a 
more attractive form of transportation; and, 
 
b) clauses 1.1, 2.1, 2.2 and 4.1 BE RECEIVED for information. (2.1/17/PEC) 
 
 
 

 
 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/pm 
 
 
 
cc:  J-A Spence, Manager, Urban Forestry, Environment and Infrastructure 
  A. Beaton, Manager, Forestry Operations, Environment and Infrastructure 
  S. Rowland, Urban Forestry Planner, Environment and Infrastructure 
  Chair and Members, Trees and Forests Advisory Committee 
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